
Community Forum

Monday, June 24
1 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.
Glenview Senior Center 

2400 Chestnut Ave. • Glenview

Please stop by for an update on 
senior issues in Washington D.C. and 
Springfield and share your thoughts 
and concerns with your state and 

federal public servants.

For more information, please contact Rep. Fine’s constituent 
service office at 847-998-1717 or email repfine@gmail.com.  
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